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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/19/2005

From:     Debbie Fraser

Comment:
This is so wrong. The whole purpose of the copyright office is to protect the rights
of the citizens. That is the whole purpose of filling for a copyright. Leagal 
grounds for protection. It sounds to me that there is a group of people out there 
that are wanting something for nothing. We are trusting in the government to protect
our rights. This is becoming harder and harder to do. You are our government, we 
have paid our fees and followed your instructions to the letter. Now you do what we 
have hired you to do and don't compromise for a bunch of loundmouth, greedy people! 
It doesn't belong to them! 
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